
15 September 2023 

Mr John Phillpott 
Property Development Manager 
Uniting 
Level 4 / 222 Pitt Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Via email : jphillpott@uniting.org 

Dear Mr Phillpott 

RE : Seniors Housing Project – Edinglassie Village, Emu Plains 

I refer to your letter dated 30 July 2023, requesting the Department provide 
agreement to relocating the stormwater drainage easement servicing the Emu 
Plains Public School that runs through the Uniting property.  

The Department has no objection to the easement being relocated as proposed 
subject to Uniting agreeing to pay all costs associated with creating the new 
easement and meeting the Department’s costs attending to signing plans and 
documents to for registration with NSW Land Registry Services.  

Can you please provide the draft easement plans and documents (when ready) to 
Gus Aranega of our property team via email at gus.aranega@det.nsw.edu.au for 
reviewing and accepting before finalising for registration.  Gus can be contacted on 
0437 282 232 if you have any questions. 

Yours faithfully,

Shauna Mackin
Group Leader,
School Infrastructure, Western Sydney Asset Management Unit
M 0477 247 723
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